
Dear students!  

We are glad to welcome You in our department  and start a new semester! 

Please review the information below carefully, and should you have any further 

questions please contact with Your teacher. 

We start our classes on Monday 29.01.24  in offline format, but those  students who 

have not yet arrived in Ukraine can join online lessons by zoom meeting (The teacher 

will send it before Your class). 

 

Monday  

4 year, psychiatry  

11:15 – 2 group  - Oksana Plevachuk   +380679859136 

14: 00  -  Lecture – Psychiatry 4 year,   /1-2  gr (second week) - Lyudmyla 

Rakhman  +380677147038 

 

Friday 

4 year, psychiatry  

8:30 – 1 group – Oksana Plevachuk   +380679859136 

https://context.reverso.net/перевод/английский-украинский/Please+review+the+information+below

